
Lutheran-Anglican-Roman Catholic day of Dialogue 
 

 

A Pastoral Approach to 
Interreligious Marriage 

 
 
 

Monday, October 28, 2013 
 

Cardinal Keeler Center 
4800 Union Deposit Road 

Harrisburg, PA 17111 
 

For Christian clergy and laity, either as parents or mentors, ministry to a couple preparing for or living in 
a marriage when one partner is a Christian and the other comes from another religious tradition involves 
the often difficult task of “speaking the truth with charity”.  This is especially necessary in a culture in 
which the prevailing trend is to view “all religions as the same”.  Guided by the insights of a nationally 
recognized expert in interreligious marriage from the Roman Catholic perspective, this year’s LARC day 
of dialogue will address the various theological, pastoral, spiritual and canonical issues that are unique to 
these marriages. 

 

The day begins at 9:00 AM and ends at 3:00 PM.  Lunch will be provided. 

Rev. Leo Walsh, STD 
Ecumenical and Interreligious Officer, Archdiocese of Anchorage, AK 

 
Name:______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Address:______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

City:_________________________________________________________   State: ________    Zip Code: ____________ 

Phone: __________________________      Email:          

Church:  ______________________________________________________________________________ 

Please note any dietary restrictions on the reverse 

 

MAIL REGISTRATIONS TO: 
2013 LARC day 

Office for Ecumenism 
Diocese of Harrisburg 

4800 Union Deposit Road 
Harrisburg, PA 17111-3710 

 
 

Questions? 
717-657-4804 ext. 265 

COST OF THE DAY (includes lunch): 

$25.00 — single registration 
$45.00 — two registrations from the same parish 

$20.00 each — three or more registrations from the same parish 

 

Make checks payable to: DIOCESE OF HARRISBURG 
 

Detach the registration form and mail with your check by 

October 18th. 


